Sent: 03 August 2018 03:48
To: Planning [N
Cc: Nancy Mayo _Gordon Maclean_

Subject: objection to tree reduction 2018/3358/T

THURLOW ROAD NEIGHBOURHOOD ASSOC.

We object to yet more tree reduction by St.Anthony's School .

Their record of tree care is an environmental disgrace . They have removed ALL trees from their large
front "garden” and hard surfaced EVERYTHING from wall to wall but for the mature hedge along the
roadside . This is totally unnecessary , very environmentally unfriendly ( including detrimental to air
quality for the pupils ) and sets an appalling example to their young pupils . All rain is wasted as run-
off into the road gutters , no air is filtered .

Before granting yet more severe pruning in their back "garden” ( in fact totally hard surfaced but for
these tortured trees which struggle for water ) they should be required to replace with a young tree the
magnificent veteran tree they recently felled in their front yard to the detriment of all who pass on
Fitzjohn's Ave. including their pupils .

Their Head should be ashamed of him/her self for setting such an appallingly lazy , backward
example of environmental unfriendliness to their pupils .

Faithfully ,
A. Parish
PP. TRNA



